
 
 

Dear Trevor Reid and Sunrise School Board;  

 

On June 13th & 14th, 2024, the Grade 5/6 French Immersion class is planning to visit the Maskwa Project 

for overnight camping. The 11 students will be taking a school bus to the Maskwa Project (15 minutes 

from the school.) They will camp in the canvas wall tents provided on-site. 

Appropriate supervision will be provided, between myself and a female parent chaperone. Paul Schram 

will be leading canoe safety and paddling on the Maskwa River. The students will also participate in 

hiking, mountain biking, plant identification, and other outdoor activities. Appropriate safety measures 

and procedures will be followed at all times. This camping trip will allow students to explore curricular 

outcomes in health, science, and social studies in an outdoor environment, while also being able to work 

on our school goals of mental wellness and belonging in an engaging setting with their peers.  

Last year, the Grade 5/6 French Immersion class camped overnight at the Maskwa Project and it was a 

meaningful last experience for the group to be together before the Grade 6 students moved on to the 

Grade 7-12 side of the building. The class is looking forward to this trip, and I am hoping to replicate last 

year’s success with this year’s group, giving them their own sendoff to Grade 7.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Alexander Kowalchuk 

Grade 5/6 French Immersion 

École Powerview 

 


